Attention:  Futaba transmitter owners:

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you need any assistance relating to your Futaba equipment, the new e-mail address is: contactus@futaba.com

Telephone: 1 256 461 9399

Horizon Hobbies is no longer able to represent Futaba.   

The new Futaba service location is in Huntsville, Alabama.  If you use the e-mail above, you will get the mailing address.

In regard to  14 SG Tx antenna replacement, this item is ONLY available through  the Huntsville service centre and MUST be installed at that site. 
Thank you,
Mark Betuzzi – Radio Spectrum Chairman – MAAC  

